
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

As you can see from our Bike to School participation poster at the bottom of this message, many 

students biked, scootered or skateboarded to school this week. We are so proud to see our students 

taking up this important cause.  They are doing their part to build a greener, more sustainable future. 

We loved seeing the community spirit, so thank you to everyone who participated in this event. And, 

keep on riding! 

Looking Ahead: 

 June 10 

o Welcome to Kindergarten bag pick up (Day 2) 

 June 11 

o Quadra’s Got Talent 

 June 18  

o  Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 

 June 20  

o Father’s Day 

 June 22-24   

o Grade 4/5 Cycling BC iRide 

From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 

Quadra’s Got Talent Online Show Friday June 

11th!!! 
 
Thank you to everyone who submitted their awesome videos for this year’s talent show! 

🌟We are SO excited to share with all of you🌟 
 
Please register in advance and join the online viewing party on FRIDAY JUNE 11th at 6:30pm by clicking 
on this link... 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7FTcKrovTkexb9_lRiEAow 

 
You can register at any time before the show but preregistration helps give us an idea of how many 
viewers to expect and allows you to get event updates and an option to add it to your calendar. 
 
(This is a slightly different version of zoom than what you've seen before, only the video will be on 
screen, cameras and microphones will be turned off.) 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7FTcKrovTkexb9_lRiEAow


Of course there is no cost to attend, but please feel free to make an online donation if you’d like to help 
support this great event and other PAC projects in the future. (For contributions of $20 and more you 
will receive a charitable donation tax receipt from School District 61.) 
 
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true 
 
And just in case you’re not able to be there “in person”, don’t worry! A link will be sent out to all Quadra 
families after the show with details on how to watch at a later date. 
 

🌟CAN’T WAIT TO SEE US SHINE🌟 

 
From Our School District: 
 

 

 

June 2021 Snapshot 

Hello Summer! 

Warm weather and long sunny days free of the demands of school work can provide more opportunities 

for you to connect with your children while  

you appreciate what the summer season has to offer; and why it might be okay to let your children have 

some time to get a little bored this summer! 

June 2021 Snapshot 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true
http://cm.pn/6y29


 

 
 

 
 
Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend, 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


